
1925 Australian Ladies’ Rowing Council meeting 
The 1925 conference was conducted on April 17, 1925 at Albert Park Ladies Rowing Club, 
Melbourne. 

Discussion took place re type of boat to be used at Interstate races. Mm. Orme moved that the 
state in which the race is being rowed to supply the type of boats procurable either practice or 
racing clinkers. M. Abercrombie seconded. Carried unanimously.  

Miss Abercrombie moved Mrs. Bentley seconded the confirmation of affiliation or the original 
Clubs with the Council.  

Mrs. Pitman moved and seconded by Miss Nelson (proxy tor QLD.) the affiliation of the Victorian 
Ladies Roving Association with the Council. Carried unanimously. 

Mrs. Bentley moved that closing date for interstate race be a fortnight before race. Carried. 

President:     Lady Forster 

Vice Presidents:  Tasmania Mrs. Harry Reed  

Queensland  Mrs. Owen Cowlishaw  

South Australia Mrs. J.D. Elder  

Victoria Mrs Fitzgerald 

Councillors:  N.S.W.  Mrs. A. Bentley, Miss Selley 

Queensland  Miss J.B. Abercrombie, Miss F. Foubister. 

W.A.   Miss L. Orme, Miss D. Payne  

S.A.  Miss J Thomas, Mrs Parose 

Victoria Miss Oldfield, Miss L Partington 
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